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I can hardly believe that this is the final newsletter of the year.  This year has been both challenging
and rewarding for so many reasons, but ultimately we have all got through together.  I continue to
be incredibly proud of our school and our wider community and I look forward to a new chapter in
September. In the meantime, we have 6 whole weeks to stop and relax, so please try and do just
that and enjoy the time with your little ones. 

Good Luck Year 6!
Today we say goodbye to our wonderful Year
6's. It has been such an emotional day, but we
couldn’t be any prouder of them and the way
they have tackled such a challenging year.  As
they take the next step on their journey, we all
would like to wish them the best of luck. They
will all be truly missed, but will always be
welcome back to their St. Joseph’s family. 
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Goodbyes and Welcome
Mrs Butcher - I’m incredibly sad to announce that Mrs
Butcher will be leaving us today. You may be aware
that Mrs Butcher was born and raised in Germany and
she has decided to make the exciting move back
home to be nearer to her family.  She has been such a
wonderful asset to our school and she will be sorely
missed by all of us.  We love you dearly, Mrs Butcher
and we wish you and Mr Butcher all the very best in
your new home. 
Miss O’Brien - Miss O’Brien has been leading our
Nursery this year and she has done an incredible job
of helping our youngest to love learning.  Thank you
for all you have done! We will miss you and we wish
you well in your new chapter.
Mr Canning - I’d like to say a fond farewell to Mr
Canning who has been teaching our Year 3 class
since April. The children will really miss you.  Thank you
for everything and good luck with your future
teaching posts.

Mrs Bibby- Mrs Bibby will be returning from her
maternity leave in September and we are all so
happy to see her back! 
Miss Lee and Miss Mills- We would like to welcome 2
new teachers to our school from September.  Miss Lee
and Miss Mills will are already so keen and excited to
be joining our school family.  I am sure you will all
make them feel very welcome.
Mrs Crabtree - We are so happy to announce the
return of Mrs Crabtree! You will remember that she
took some time off, but will be back with us in
September.



Class Teaching Staff Support Staff

Nursery Mrs Bibby/Miss Hagney Miss Burns/Miss L Makintosh

Reception Miss Roberts Miss Brookes/Mrs Escolme

Year 1 Miss Critchley Miss Clough/Miss Escolme

Year 2 Miss Mills Mrs Crabtree

Year 3 Miss Lee Miss Watters

Year 4 Mrs Neville Miss Kelsall/Mrs Butcher

Year 5 Mrs Beaumont Miss N Mackintosh

Year 6 Mrs Hamilton/Mrs Whittaker Mrs Butcher

Pastoral Mrs Willetts

Staffing for September



Check your
child’s

bookbag/school
bag/coat

pockets.  They
may have been

awarded a
special award!

















Awarded to
TRISTAN CORLESS

For demonstrating pride and loyalty.
WELL DONE!

Tommie - Lee 
Team Spirit Award



  

Family Challenge!
 You can look on our

website or ask your child
for help! Send your answer

to Miss Griffiths on Class
Dojo. Good luck!

 Family’s who answered correctly are...

All family names
were put into a

raffle this morning
and Fr. John-Paul

picked the winner. 

The 
Clough Family!!!


